
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th September 2024 

 

Kingswood Trip to Grosvenor Hall Adventure Lodges 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a school residential  

trip to Kingswood, Ashford in Kent from Friday 6th  to Sunday 8th June 2025.The trip will be 

organised through Kingswood Learning & Leisure Group Ltd.  

 

Kingswood are a leading residential activity centre provider, responsible for delivering safe and 
rewarding educational programmes to over 170,000 children every year. This trip is sure to 
provide your child with a wealth of new experiences outside of the classroom. 
 
Residential courses organised by the school are, of course, an optional but invaluable part of 
learning. Pupils benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and socially and we feel 
certain that the programme we have chosen will prove to be both enjoyable and very worthwhile. 
 
The cost of the trip will be approximately £200.00, which can be paid in instalments.  

 

The cost includes:  

• Return coach travel from school 

• A full daily programme of adventure activities 

• Fun evening entertainment 

• All meals and accommodation 

• Full comprehensive travel insurance  

 

To confirm our booking, an initial non-refundable deposit of £10 will be required by Wednesday 9th 

October 2024. Pupils who wish to take part, will have a booking made with the tour operator, by 

the school, on their behalf and it is understood that all conditions of the booking are as laid down 

by the tour operator. Deposits are non-refundable once they have been forwarded to the tour 

operator. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
We will be arranging a meeting closer to the trip to present to you in more detail the exciting range 
of activities. In the meantime, if you wish to find out more about the ethos of Kingswood, their 
programmes and safety information, please visit www.kingswood.co.uk. 
 

We have based the cost on the anticipated numbers attending and as soon as travel 

arrangements can be finalised and the numbers attending confirmed, we will advise of any change 

this makes to the total cost. 

 

What do I need to do next? 

Please complete the expression of interest form at https: //forms.office.com/e/h5qhYnWPfa by 

Monday 23rd  September, if you would like your child to take part in this exciting trip. 

 
(Please note, we will inform you should there be any changes to the total price and if necessary, 
we will credit any money back to your Eduspot account.) 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns regarding your child’s participation in the trip, please 

don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 

Mrs Bains and Miss Sutton 
Co-Headteachers 
 

http://www.kingswood.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/h5qhYnWPfa

